




the cost of living by up to 40 percent, cooperatives can begin to 
minimize the disparity between low-moderate income individuals 
and homeownership. This housing model is largely underutilized 
in much of the United States and that may change in the near 
future.  The Northeast Georgia Regional Commission is hosting an 
“Educational Session” that will describe what housing cooperatives 
are, how they work, and how they can contribute to local housing 
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efforts in Northeast Georgia.  The “Cooperative Housing Educational 
Session” is scheduled for June 5, 2018 from 10:00am-noon at the 
NEGRC Headquarters.

To learn more about this presentation, or to RSVP, please 
contact Mark Beatty, NEGRC Project Specialist, at mbeatty@negrc.
org or (706) 369-5650.

REMINDER
	 The next meeting of the Northeast Georgia Regional Commission Council will be held on Thursday, April 19th at Noon at the 
Athens Holiday Inn.  Information on the meeting will be forthcoming.
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10	 11:00 a.m.	 NEGA CARE-NET	 E.H. Culpepper Conference Room

18	 1:00 p.m.	 Aging Advisory Council	 E.H. Culpepper Conference Room

19	 Noon	 NEGRC Council	 Athens Holiday Inn

19	 3:00 p.m.	 Firefly Trails Advocacy Group	 E.H. Culpepper Conference Room

Sincerely & Respectfully,

v


